OUR CHRIST
& NEW YEAR

Please note that for the
Christmas & New Year
holiday season we will
be closed from Friday
21/12/12 at 5.00pm (last
day) to Monday 7/1/13 at

9.00am (re -open).

If you have any queries
or would like to place
orders while we are
closed, please either fax
or email us and we will
get back to you as soon

as we return.

Thank you to everyone
who has contributed to
our newsletter with
their 0Good
throughout the year and
we would like to take
this opportunity to wish
everyone a successful

and prosperous 2013!

Merry Christmas
& Thank You
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N teers on their dedication to the welfare of our native animals.
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We are very pleased to announce that we are
now able to offer a new range of sublimated gal
ments. Over the past year we have been ap-
proached by more and more customers asking
we can supply their clubs and sports teams.

hinting that iitds s o mj
supply. So thank you to everyone who has bee
instrumental and assisting us with our new depj
ment and already placing orders! It certainly ad
another 0String to ou
pleased some of the team at Marino are with our new venture (pictured above). If you would like
more information on sublimated garments for your school, club, sports team or even your work-
place, please contact Lynn, Colin, Tracy or Wendy on (08) 8293 3837 and let us help you to stand
out. We can incorporate your company logo inthe designt 6 s anot her great

Royal Honour For One Dedice

Our customer Bev Langley from The Minton Farm Animal Rescue Centre was both honoured and

delighted when she attended a Government House Reception to meet The Prince of Wales and The
Duchess of Cornwall during their recent Australian tour. The royal couple were congratulating

past and present winners of the OAustralian of ¢t
her OAustralif@®A ofodadle Weracd award in 2008 for ou
sick animals. When we visited Bev, she was caring for baby possums, kangaroos and a menagerie

of birds including a magnificent wedge tailed eagle. We congratulate Bev and her team of volun-

For more information on how you can help, phone Bev on (08) 8270 1169.

1.HRH The Prince of Wales
wal | 4. Bev

2.Bev Langley at Government House 3.HRH The Duchess of Corn-
Langley back at Minton Farm Ani mal

To go into the draw all you need to do is email us at  sales@marinouniforms.com.au

by 5.00pm Tuesday 18/12/12 with YOUR NAME, YOUR MOBILE NUMBER AND
YOUR COMPANY OR SCHOOL NAME.

YOU6VE GOT TO BE | N | 7 GOODILOCKWI N | T
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‘Celebrations at Brightor

UPGRADE AND EXPANSION ALL READY FOR
THE FESTIVE SEASON
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to be excited about leading up to the busy

Christmas Period. Owner Tim Rugless and
his staff celebrated wigth a o0Grand OAH
of the new complex in November and are
thrilled with the major upgrade and expan- /

sion. The redevelopment includes extra = ._

car parking and the Brighton Foodland shop FRSI"TK;“\YIEG ;\LNOE':'LSETR [
itself has actually doubled in size. T [T

The new staff uniforms provide a very pro- rc:ng NE"CV:?\?:S':CY ]

fessional and friendly environment for their CAFE
customers and staff members Jessica
Clarke and Holly Green (pictured at right)
are all smiles in the new store.

\The new Brighton Foodland looks fabulous ~ fi Congratulations to everyone involved! y
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Midnight Basketball Commun

We were very interested to hear from our regular customer, Phil Stewart of Westminster School who
needed uni forms for a very interesting program
is arranged by an organisation which holds regular night time basketball tournaments that run until midnig
l'tdos all part of a world wide group that encour
early intervention strategy for antiocial behaviour for children who are underprivileged and considered

\ prg oat risko. Trish Borgas from our sales departn
‘ ; where the games are held at Westminster School. The City of Marion Mayor, Faiaity.ewis (pictured left,
with Westminster Principal Steve Bousfield) was
The smiles on all the faces was completely evident, confirming the success of this wonderful program. Tt
children certainly enjoy the competition and socialisation during the night. Everyone was treated to dinnel
before the basketball games commenced, as itods
healthy living and healthy eating. It was a terrific night and we wish everyone all the best with the MIDNIC

BASKETBALL program.

iWendy On Much Deserved [+

Many of you will know Wendy and Tracy (pictured in their M¢
| bourne Cup hats) who work tirelessly in our shop to assist w
l customer orders, fittings, updating logos andardinating with
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’ | our manufacturing and embroidery departments.
O 'But Wendy didndt take her | h
Ibuymg AZ Embroidery lastyearand now it ds
MERINOIUNEORMS 1 earned rest. So she will be on leave during most of January
I3l SO RO 12013..... GOOD GRI EF. But v
g;AsRoIZECE GARDENS : for all of your uniform requirements.
Ph: 8203 3837 | HAPPY HOLIDAYS WENDY!

e Q]
Fax: 8293 3948 !

Qles@marinouniforms.com.au j




